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From: William Graff [whgraff@americanTCB.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2003 2:24 PM
To: 'Dennis Ward'
Cc: reviewers@atcb.com
Subject: Conversation with FCC re: SAR power

Dennis,

I had an interesting talk with Martin Perrine of FCC today. It appears the Commission is 
satisfied with the idea that a SAR report can show an RF power output substantially 
(greater than 5%) higher than the EMC report provided a satisfactory rationale is 
provided. It is recommended that an attestation be provided to show the power listed in 
the EMC report is correct for purposes of listing on the Grant, and that no product using 
the power listed in the SAR report will be produced.

Cheers!

Bill
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